
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/13/2011 3:35:29 PM
To: Deal, Matthew (MJD@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Kelly Karch, CFEE Fellow

FYI. Just in case you might be looking for good people.

From: La Flash, Hal
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 3:32 PM
To: Strauss, Todd; Affonsa, Deborah; Pulling, Wendy; Battey, Jayne; Cherry, Brian K; Krausse, Mark 
Subject: FW: Kelly Karch, CFEE Fellow

Kelly's fellowship with CFEE ends in February. Her background and experience may make her of 
interest within your departments:

"MA in economics with over five years of professional experience and a proven ability to develop and 
implement research and analytical strategies that support business and operational objectives. 
Research positions enhance a strong educational background focused primarily on econometrics along 
with environmental and international economics. High level of interest in the complex interaction of 
environmental protection and economic growth, particularly the implementation of climate change, 
renewable energy and low carbon fuel mandates; implementation of transportation and energy 
infrastructure projects through public private partnerships (P3s), sustainable development, and land 
use."

Hal

From: Wan, Fong
Sent: Thursday, January 06, 2011 3:50 PM 
To: La Flash, Hal
Subject: FW: Kelly Karch, CFEE Fellow

Hal:

Can I trouble you to give Kelly a meeting/call and advise her? 

She is well contacted due to CFEE. I did not get to know her 

well on the trip.

Thanks!

Fong
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From: Kelly Karch [mailto:kelly@cfee.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 3:30 PM 
To: Wan, Fong
Subject: FW: Kelly Karch, CFEE Fellow

Please see resume attached.

From: "kelly@cfee.net" <kelly@cfee.net> 
Date: Tue, 04 Jan 201115:27:21 -0800 
To: <fxwl@pge.com>
Subject: Kelly Karch, CFEE Fellow

Dear Fong:

It was a pleasure getting to know you a little during the CFEE study travel project. Following the 
trip, I hope you had a chance for things to get back to normal in time for the holidays.

As you know, my fellowship with CFEE will be coming to an end in just a couple of short months 
and I am very interested in beginning my career at PG&E. During the fellowship, I have had the 
opportunity to actively engage members of the legislature, regulatory officials and staff, senior 
executives from major corporations, and interest group representatives on current policy issues in 
California which allowed for a deeper understanding of current California policies and the political 
framework. This understanding has secured my interest in the utility and energy industry regulatory 
environment. Thus, I am excited to apply, within this industry, the analytical and research skills I 
developed during my economics degrees.

I would welcome the chance to provide you with additional information to supplement what 
appears in my attached resume. Thank you very much for your time. I look forward to hearing from 
you soon.

Best regards, 
Kelly Karch

Kelly Karch
Fellow

California Foundation on the Environment and the Economy
Pier 35, Suite 202 | San Francisco, CA 94133 
T: 415.788.1786 
F: 415.986.2227 
www.cfee.net
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